
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE WITHDRAWAL OF PART OF PLAN CHANGE 19 – 

FRANKTON FLATS (B) TO THE QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT PLAN 
 
Pursuant to Clause 8(d) of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the 
Queenstown Lakes District Council gives public notice as of 17 February 2010 that part of 
the following Plan Change will be withdrawn: 
 
Plan Change 19 – Frankton Flats B 
 
That part of Plan Change 19 which overlays the structure plan over operative and existing 
Frankton Flats zoning is withdrawn; the reasons for this being that the discrepancy will 
create unnecessary uncertainty and difficulties in processing resource consents and 
obtaining high quality urban outcomes for the Frankton Flats area.  
 
If you like any further information please contact the Policy team on (03) 441 0499. 


